
Dear Supporters of Halfmoon Bay Childcare Centre,

I hope this message finds you well. I'm reaching out on behalf of the Halfmoon Bay Childcare Centre
Society with a heartfelt request for your support.
Since 1989, our non-profit childcare centre has been a reliable source of care and learning for the young
hearts of our community. Governed by a passionate team of parent volunteers, we've dedicated ourselves
to providing top-notch, affordable childcare options that cater to the diverse needs of our families.

At Halfmoon Bay Childcare Centre, we believe in nurturing environments that foster the holistic growth of
our children. Our approach emphasizes safety, creativity, and developmental challenges, aiming to
stimulate not only their minds but also their emotional, social, and physical development. We're
committed to a curriculum that sparks curiosity, encourages play-based learning, and cultivates strong
interpersonal skills.
However, like many, we're facing challenges exacerbated by the ongoing childcare staffing shortage and
the lingering impacts of the pandemic. These hurdles threaten our ability to continue providing the quality
care our community deserves without increasing fees for families already grappling with these uncertain
times.

Your generosity can make a profound difference. By donating to our cause, you'll be instrumental in
securing the future of our centre and ensuring that our services remain accessible to all families in need.
As a token of our gratitude, we'll proudly acknowledge your contribution on our website and Facebook
page, recognizing your kindness and support. We are a registered charity and would be happy to provide
a tax receipt for any donations.

Your support isn't just a donation; it's an investment in the education and well-being of our community's
youngest members. Together, let's create a brighter future for our children.
Thank you for considering this heartfelt request. Your support means the world to us.

Warm regards,

Jenn Hoile | Executive Director
Halfmoon Bay Childcare Centre Society Charitable Registration Number 135837821RR0001
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